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At its regular meeting of April 10, 2018, the Commission for Historical and Architectural 

Preservation considered City Council Bill 18-0202: Repeal of Madison - Park North Urban 

Renewal Area.  

 

In its consideration of this bill, the Commission for Historical and Architectural Preservation 

reviewed the attached staff report which recommended a finding of no objection to City 

Council Bill 18-0202 Repeal of the Madison – Park North Urban Renew Area and Plan (8 

members being present, 8 in support): 

FOR the purpose of repealing Ordinance 63-1594, as amended by Ordinances 67-962, 

67-1042, 70-800, and 75-1061 and by minor amendments approved by the Board of 

Estimates on October 19, 1966, January 17, 1973, and February 28, 1973, which 

established the Madison - Park North Urban Renewal Area and Plan; and providing 

for a special effective date. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Holcomb, Executive Director, at 410-396-

4866. 

 

 

CC:    

Kyron Banks 

Natawna Austin 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


